
 

 

May 3rd, 2024 
 
 

 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 
 
I am requesting funding for Lake Rockaway Stormwater Infrastructure Rehabilitation 
Project in fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is Rockdale County 
Administration, located at 958 Milstead Ave Conyers, GA 30012 
 
The funding would be used to rehabilitate stormwater infrastructure . The project is an 
appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will vitalize the community through opening 
roads that have been closed since 2010 allowing vehicles and pedestrians a safer commute 
to the community store, providing safe and efficient bus routes for school buses, and 
allowing residents to congregate around Lake Rockaway through recreational activities. 
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 
authorized by Clean water/wastewater projects: Title VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 
1381 et seq. 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Member of Congress 


